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SORA Ice Cream Social in the Card Room - Friday, August 18th 2-3 p.m. 

Thank you to the Dining and Welcoming Committees for coordinating this resident event to be held 

Friday, August 18th from 2-3 p.m. in the Card Room.  Enjoy friendly conversation along with vanilla 

& chocolate ice cream and a variety of toppings such as chocolate chips, crushed cookies, chocolate 

sauce, caramel sauce, sprinkles, whipped cream, and cherries.  Yum!    
 

From the Recycling Committee 

We received our second TREX bench! Your efforts made it happen. Thank you for contributing and 

helping to keep plastic out of landfills and our water. Keep up the excellent work and let’s collect 

another 500 pounds of plastic bags and film. Collection bins are located in the Scooter Room/Gallery 

and the Resident Office/Music Room on the lower level (right across the hall from the elevator - a 

shredder bin is also in that office). Just a reminder - plastic film must be clean, dry, and free of food 

residue.  

 

From the Landscape Committee 

The “pot man” located on the mailroom path now has a name.  Thank you to the many residents who 

submitted suggestions.  The ideas were sometimes silly, sometimes salty, but always inspired.  Most 

included the word “clay” or “pot.”  “Mister Potts” likes his name! 

 

Auditorium stage Project 

This project is progressing nicely and still on schedule for mid-September completion. 

 

 
 

 
 
 


